Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: Proctor Drive traffic calming

1 message

Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov>
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Andrew,
Please see the comments regarding Proctor Drive.

Thank you,

Dana Sample, CTA

St. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of Columbia, Public Works Department

701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor

Columbia, MO 65201

573-874-2489

Dana.Sample@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Paul Blackwell <jacktrevally1@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 7:29 AM

Subject: [PubW]: Proctor Drive traffic calming

To: <Pubw@como.gov>

Paul K Blackwell 111
326 Proctor Dr, Columbia, MO 65202

| support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 8:39 AM


https://www.google.com/maps/search/701+E+Broadway,+3rd+Floor+Columbia,+MO+65201?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/701+E+Broadway,+3rd+Floor+Columbia,+MO+65201?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Dana.Sample@como.gov
mailto:jacktrevally1@gmail.com
mailto:Pubw@como.gov
https://www.google.com/maps/search/326%C2%A0Proctor+Dr,+Columbia,+MO+65202?entry=gmail&source=g

Public Comment Form

Proctor Drive Traffic Calming

We would appreciate hearing your thoughts about this project. Please write legibly, include your
complete mailing address, and sign your comment form.

Comment forms can be mailed to:  Andrew Briedwell
Public Works department
City of Columbia
PO Box 6015
Cohumbia, MO 65205

Comments may also be faxed to.... 573.449.9641
or forwarded via E-mail to... Pubw@CoMo.gov
{please include “Proctor Drive traffic calming® in the subject line and
provide your name and complete mailing address)

I support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

Traffic Calming wouldn’t bother me if it were implemented.

Ido NOT support traffic calming being installed on Proctor Drive

We are accepting cormuments until Feb. 11, 2022. Thank you for your input!

There is more sgace on the back of this form.

** The personal information requested below is not required and could be made available to the public,

Signalure;

Name E-mail

Mailing Address City Siate Zip
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Name E-mail

Muailing Address City State Zip
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